
 

 

YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week ending 13.12.2019 

 

Flu Letter Returns 

The flu vaccines will be delivered across the school this Friday. If you have not returned 

your child’s NHS permission slip, please make sure this has been done as soon as possible. 

These still need to be returned even if you would not like your child to receive the vaccine. 

Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner   

Friday 13th December will be a super festive day at The Coppice! We have a Christmas 

jumper day for Save the Children so please make sure your child comes in wearing a 

Christmas jumper or similar festive attire and that they bring in £1.00 to support the 

charity.  

Arrangements for the final week for term 

Next week is the final week of term before the Christmas break. We will be having a 

Christmas party on Friday 20th December, details of which will be outlined in a letter 

which will come home this week. Please keep your eyes peeled for the letter so that you 

know what your child will need to bring in!  

Due to Christmas parties, please note that there will be no hot dinners served on Thursday 

19th or Friday 20th of December.  

 

  Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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